

24 May 2012

Ben

fyi-request-250-980e01b1@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Ben

On behalf of Gabriel Makhlouf, Secretary to the Treasury, I acknowledge receipt of your letter requesting:

"In relation to the Budget 2012 mobile application:

- How much, if anything, did it cost Treasury to have the Budget 2012 mobile application made?
- What cost, if anything, did it save?
- How many people downloaded, installed or used the application?

More generally, is Treasury aware of any other Government mobile applications that are available for use by the general public, and if so what are they?"

Your request was received in this office on 24 May 2012 and will be responded to under the provisions of the Official Information Act.

Yours sincerely

molein

Maxine O'Neil

**Ministerial Coordinator** 

1 The Terrace PO Box 3724 Wellington New Zealand

tel, 64-4-472 2733 fax, 64-4-473 0982 www.treasury.govt.nz